
February 8, 2021 

In Support of HB 1488 

 

As your constituent and a local church pastor, I urge you to support HB 1488 and create a truth, 

healing, and reconciliation commission.  North Dakota is in desperate need of a truth, healing, and 

reconciliation commission.  Great atrocities have been committed in our history and we must heal 

and reconcile in order to move forward into greater community health.  Much of the societal 

inequality and discrimination could be reduced through the work of a truth, healing, and 

reconciliation commission.  I strongly urge you to give a “Do Pass” recommendation and vote in 

favor of HB 1488. 

 

Thank you, 

Rev. Gretchen Deeg 

Bismarck, ND 


